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Friday, February 13, 2015
Working with Children Check (WWCC)
Visitor Sign-In

The school seeks to provide an open and friendly learning environment, which welcomes parents and community members to our school.  At the same time we recognise our duty of care to ensure a safe environment for our students and staff.
To improve this, the school has revised sign-in processes for visitors to better comply with the Office of the Children’s Guardian (OCG) and NSW Department Education & Communities (NSWDEC) Working with Children Check guidelines.

For the purpose of visitor sign-in procedures, visitors are defined as all people other than staff members, students, and parents/guardians involved in the task of delivering or collecting children at the start or end of the school day, or attending the School Office to respond to or deliver a school message.

Visitors: 

· are required to sign in at the School Office on arrival;
· will be assigned a numbered badge on a lanyard, which they must wear at all times within the school;
· identification at sign-in will be requested if the visitor is unknown to staff; and
· sign-out at the School Office at the conclusion of the visit and return the school numbered badge.
Volunteers:

· sign in process is the same as above;
· will need to have completed a “Working with Children Check – Declaration for volunteers and contractors” (available from the School Office) or WWCC from the OCG prior to working with students; and
· as part of NSWDEC procedures for ‘Declaration for volunteers’, will need to provide proof of identity.
In the majority of instances parents/carers will not need to undertake a Working With Children Check from the OCG to undertake volunteer roles such as coaching, assisting reading, classroom volunteering etc.  However the ‘Declaration’ will need to be completed.

Queries can be directed to the School Office.
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